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During Spring Quarter, 2015, the AS-L/FF, led by Dr. Ian Loverro, conducted a survey of former and 

current AS-L/FF in order to determine how AS-L was being continued across campus. Findings from this 

survey included: 

 

 Support for AS-L needs to be given at the college and department level through financing 

and scheduling. 

 

 It is recommended that members of AS-L/FF share at department meetings about the 

mission and goals of AS-L. This would improve visibility of the AS-L/FF. This might also 

unearth more sharing opportunities and in turn garner more support for AS-L. 

 

 The responses seemed to be down the middle, but there was some information that might 

be helpful in setting some direction for the AS-L/FF. 

 

 Based on the feedback, it was visible who felt supported. Some faculty felt more 

supported than others. 

 

 There was a need for clarification between AS-L and CE. This was related to growing 

AS-L PD opportunities within courses. It was suggested that Eric Cheney be involved in helping 

that come to fruition. 

 

 There needs to be follow-up regarding AS-L presentations at SOURCE. 

 

 The validity of the data was questioned based on the number of respondents. 

 


